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Congratulations to all our 
participants who completed 
their lengths for the 
Swimathon.  Special 
congratulations to Carina 
Bruwer who completed 8km in 
under 2 hours!  That is a 
staggering 320 lengths! 
The Sunday session was a great 
way to start this event.  Thanks 
to Kim Richter and her team for 
making this so successful!  
Proudly camps Bay! 

   Upcoming Events 

• Term 2 Starts – 12 April 

• Extra Murals start – 17 April 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SWIMATHON      

2023 SUCCESS 

BAY 



PTA NEWS 
Special thanks to everyone who helped to make this year's swimathon a success.  
This kind of event is only possible with the combined support of the staff, learners, and 
parents. Highlight’s included:  

• Carina Bruwer who, incredibly swam 8km in under two hours (with her last 
kilometre being the fastest – under 14 minutes) during the inaugural 
Sunday Sunset Session. 

• Ms Kirsten delighting the Grade 3s when she accepted her challenge and 
dived into the pool in her clothes!  

• Ms Hamber was in the pool before 7am so she could fit her swim in before 
teaching. 

• The team of parents who helped to lift and reassure swimmers in and out 
of the pool, and who stood for hours counting and tallying lengths. As well 
as the parents who jumped in and swam their hearts out to add to our 
grand total of 9589 lengths! 

The best part was witnessing every level of swimmer gaining confidence in the pool and 
climbing out feeling happy and strong, if a little tired! As a school we should be very 
proud of our swimming heritage and excited by our performance in this arena. The 
sponsorship forms have been sent home - it's not too late to add a pledge if you would 
like to show your support. Money and forms to be returned to school by 20 April please. 
Once all the forms are in next term, we will have a swimathon assembly where winners 
will be awarded their prizes. 
 
DATES TO NOTE FOR NEXT TERM 
Weds 12 April - MySchool sign up and coffee morning at prep 
Sat 27 May - CBPS Autumn Market 
  



GRADE 6 SLEEPOVER “CAMP” 

This Thursday, the Gr 6s found themselves stranded on a deserted island with just a few 
items to help them survive! They had to work together to prioritize activities, build rafts, 
make fire, cook their own food and set up their sleeping situation. They were also 
tasked with thinking about their worried parents back home and made news reports 
detailing their disappearance and the search for their whereabouts. Throughout their 
time lost on the island, they worked on communication and teamwork and reflected on 
what skills they have to offer. A great time was had by all! 



SERVICE DELIVERY FROM THE MAYOR 

Taya Liebenberg in Grade 3 received a very special 
letter from Mayor Geordin Hill-Lewis along with 
ice-creams for her whole grade. Well done Taya – 
Proudly CBPS! 

 

STORYTIME WITH DR GCINA MHLOPHE AND THE BOOK LOUNGE 
Our Grade 3 and 4 children, together with some of the high school learners, were 
treated on Thursday to storytime with Dr Gcina Mhlophe. What a special time with a 
master storyteller! She artfully enthralled both young and old. In her honour, we have 
dedicated a tree on the school property to her, where, fingers-crossed, she will make it 
a tradition to visit us with other renowned storytellers under her Storytree.  

 
A pearl of wisdom to us all from the wise lady herself 

'Such as I am, I am a precious gift ...' 

 



GRADE R KNOW THAT THE BEST ART IS EDIBLE! 
Here they are enjoying Jellytot Art 

 



GRADE 2 SHOWCASE 
What a morning!  
We had a great turnout to 
support our very first showcase 
for the year. The parents got a 
taste of life in Grade 2 as we 
shared many different items 
from Afrikaans songs, poetry and 
hand bells to individual music 
items.  

We ended off with the whole of Grade 2 singing a 
heart-warming song from 'Brother Bear'. This is the 
first of many and we are excited to share what the 
Grade 1s and 3s have been doing in their showcase 
next term. 

 



GRADE 3 
 Took part in Spelling Bee, in groups. 

 
MySchool 
The MySchool cards have raised 
R5461.71 this month for Camps Bay 
Primary.  
 
Thank you so much for choosing to 
support our school with your card 
purchases.  We really appreciate your 
support.  Well done, keep swiping! 

 

 
 
 
Thank YOU for all you give! 
As a result of the generosity of all our parents, we were able to purchase a new PA 
System for the Wendy Way Aquatic Centre which we used for the Championship Gala.  
We are very grateful and aim to convert donations into action as quickly as possible. 



GRADE 4 MANUFACTURING BIRD FEEDERS 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am looking for a holiday /part time job. I enjoy 

working with children and have experience 

working with special needs children. I can au pair, 

babysit or house sit. For more information you 

can contact me directly.  

Tracy Gandari 0782461218 or 0835860618 

 

 



 



  



 

 



 

  



  



  



 



 
  

HOUSEKEEPER SEEKING WORK 

I’m Fefe Matiwane I am looking for 2 

extra days in a week, Monday and 

Thursday, I have contactable 

references feel free to call or Whatsapp 

0780706401. 



 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 



 



 HANDYMAN PRO ON THE GO: 

• Small renovations: including 

• Tiling, painting & minor plumbing 

• Flooring & carpentry 

      CONTACT TIM : 078 990 5594 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 


